October 23, 1981

Petro-Lewis Corporation
c/o Minerals Management
928 Petroleum Building
Denver, CO 80202

Re: Boling Federal #5 C-22-19N-3W
Gentlemen:

Annual packer tests on the above-referenced injection
or SWD well indicate a packer or tubing leak.

In order to insure the protection of hydrocarbon
bearing and fresh water zones, you are hearby directed
to initiate remedial action within sixty days.

Yours truly,

Jeff A. Edmister
Deputy Inspector
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Petro-Lewis Corporation, Lindrith, NM
Prentice Childs



